
Upgrade of Global Vision to 8.12.30 Version 
© EEX AG – part of eex group 

EEX to introduce next Global Vision release (8.12.30) on 13th July 2021 

Dear trading participant, 

EEX will update its Global Vision trading system used for EEX Gas Spot products from 

version 8.12.24 to version 8.12.30.14235 on 13th July 2021. This release will be done during 

our monthly maintenance. Detailed timing will be communicated before the maintenance. 

The main technical change is the new 64-bit operating systemsi that replaces the 32-bit one 

and improve performances. There are no functional changes for traders in this version and no 

impact is expected. 

You can use our simulation environment which is already updated to version 8.12.30 if you 

wish to by connecting to: 

gv.simu.powernext.com 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you should have questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

EEX Market Operations 
T +33 1 73 03 96 24 
gas@powernext.com 

i As of version 8.12.25, the GlobalVision API is a 64-bit component built with Visual Studio 2017. An updated version of the Microsoft 

Visual C++ Redistributable Packages is required to use the API. Please contact EEX market operations or Trayport in such a case. 
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